
From: Alexandre Colo
To: Kervin Alfred
Subject: Louis Riva - Resignation
Date: Thursday, June 27, 2024 10:32:00 AM

Good Morning Kervin,
 
I spoke with Mr. Riva today, per our conversation he stated that he is moving to Sarasota and is no
longer a resident of Pompano Beach. Therefore he verbally resigned from both Nuisance Abatement
Board and Marine Advisory Board.
 
Regards,
 

 
Hours of Operation Mon – Thurs 7am to 6pm
Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to City officials regarding
City business are public records available to the public and media upon request. Your e-mail communications may
be subject to public disclosure. 
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